
       Deedmore Road, Wood End, Coventry CV2 2AA   Tel:02476 612193 / 07706400871   email:stpatricks.covty@rcaob.org.uk 

                                               
                  St Patrick’s Catholic Church 

                                                                                            

Safeguarding Representative:                                                                                                     
                  Alice O’Callaghan                                                    

          
                                         
                                        Parish Schools:   St Patrick’s School, Deedmore Road, Coventry, CV2 1EQ.  Tel 02476 612671 
                                      Ss Peter & Paul School, Arkle Drive, off Woodway Lane, Coventry, CV2 2EF.  Tel 02476 615665 

 
6th Sunday of Ordinary Time – 14th February 2021 

The newsletter is now available on the Deanery Website: www.coventry-catholicdeanery.org.uk 
St Patrick’s Parish, Coventry, is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham. Registered Charity No: 234216A 

Fr George Bennett PP Facebook: 

fb.me/stpatrickscatholicchurchcoventry 
  
/  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Readings at Mass  

1st Reading: Leviticus 13:1-2, 44-46 

2nd Reading:1 Corinthians 10:31-11:1 

Gospel: Mark 1: 40-45 

 

THE SICK OF THE PARISH 

Your prayers are asked for the sick and lonely of the 

parish, those in hospital and the housebound, 

especially: 
  Tom Ruddy              Rosemary Doherty 

  Eileen Connolly      Annie Neville 

 Veronica Griffin     Maureen Noone 

  Maureen Bird         Theresa Smith 

  Noreen Hegarty      Rita Keogh 

  Bridie Guilfoyle       Hazel Hancock  

  Rose Somerville                             

May God grant them healing, comfort and ease of 

pain. We remember also all those who are suffering 

with Covid-19. 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 

Those who have died recently, those who mourn for 

them and those whose anniversary occurs around 

this time. Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord.  May 

they rest in peace. 

 

 

PARISH PRAYER  

Father, pour out your Holy Spirit  

on each member of our parish.  

Warm our hearts with your love,   

so that we can 

 follow you more closely.  

Enlighten our minds so that  

we can understand  

the truth of your word.  

Protect and strengthen  

all marriages and family life.  

Make our homes places of prayer,  

peace, harmony and welcome.  

Inspire us to work together  

with enthusiasm  

and build our parish  

into a loving and caring community.  

We make our prayer through  

Christ Our Lord. Amen. 

 
 
 
 

Saturday 13th Feb 5.00pm Christine Lee R.I.P. Ray Todd R.I.P. Srs Hazel and Florence FMDM,  

Michael Smith, R.I.P. Larry Corry, Rhona Gardner R.I.P. 

Sean Gavin R.I.P. Those who have lost babies 

Sunday  14th Feb 10.30am Michael Gibbons R.I.P. Pat Galligan R.I.P. Norma Dunne R.I.P.  

Nell Quirke, Liam O’Donnell. Those who have lost babies, 

Thanksgiving 

Ash 

Wednesday 

17th Feb 9.30am John Worsley R.I.P. 

Those who have lost babies 

Saturday 20th Feb 5.00pm Those who have lost babies 

Nell Quirke R.I.P. 

Sunday 21st Feb 10.30am  Those who have lost babies 

  

Devotional Candles: 

Sacred Heart:                                                                     Our Lady:      Natalie Sugrue, Una Clark       

St Joseph:         Special Intention (BK),                             St Anthony:     Special Intention ( B.K.)                                                
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CLERGY TRAINING FUND 2020:  

A huge thank you to all of those who contributed to 

the CTF in 2020.  The total collected by regular 

contributions (monthly envelopes and standing 

orders) from our parish in 2020 amounted 

to £1150.00.  Your continued support is very much 

appreciated.  Further information is available from 

our CTF secretary, Margaret Worsley. 

 

MEMORIAL GARDEN WREATHES:  

We will be removing Christmas Wreathes from the 

Memorial Garden on Tuesday. If you do not wish 

yours to be taken away, please remove it for now 

and put it back after 16th.  Thank you. 

 

ASH WEDNESDAY: 

Lent begins this week on Ash Wednesday, and we 

will have our usual 9.30am Mass.  Ashes will be 

blessed at the end of Mass and distributed in the 

Memorial Garden.   

 

 

 

 

 

BABY LOSS MATTERS. 

Please feel free to place 

mementoes of your lost 

babies under the altar. 

 
 

 

Let us Dream 
Extra copies of the Pope’s Book have 

arrived.  If you ordered one last week 

you will find it ready for you on the 

table.  There are also some extra 

copies for anyone who would like one 

but did not order.  Our Zoom course 

starts on 23rd February at 7.00pm.  

To participate contact: 

pbp.somers24@outlook.com 
If you have never used Zoom before 

but would like to join, we can instruct 

you on how to use it. 
 

Parish Annual Report 
Our annual report is now ready and will be 

given out after both Masses this weekend.  

Please take one home and read it.  It shows 

clearly how COVID has affected our parish life 

– especially if you compare it to last year’s 

report!   

 

Nevertheless, we achieved a lot during the year 

– just in a different way.  It is good preliminary 

reading to looking at how we want to rebuild 

our parish after lockdown. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

PLEASE HELP ST PATRICK’S SCHOOL 

TO WIN POINTS 

In our school community, we have a new 

competition called Go Parks and it is all about 

getting children and families active and out 

enjoying the local spaces. Around the city we 

have lots of parks and open spaces, they have 

added signs to some parks with QR codes on. 

Simply look out for a big banner with a QR code 

on or go to the information board and look for a 

poster. All you need to do is go for a walk with 

your family to one of these QR codes and follow 

the instructions when you scan it. You can only 

enter once a day but you get points for the school 

and we would be so grateful if our St Patrick’s 

community could all join us in trying to win this 

challenge. It runs until the end of February. Also 

if you have family members, neighbours, friends 

that also go for walks they can do this as well 

and just select St Patricks and save the points. I 

am so excited for this challenge and I am hoping 

that we are all going to be getting active and 

spending time outside once a day. Remember 

you need to scan the QR code to enter the points, 

you must have a valid email address and then 

select St Patricks for the points 😊 

Here is the link of the map of where to find the 

designated parks:  www.go-cv.co.uk/goparks  

Here is Miss Liggins’ email if you have any 

questions or want to send 

photos: e.liggins@romeromac.com 

See the poster as you leave for more information. 
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